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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
I write to inform you that we have had a suspected case of Cryptosporidiumin in school.   This has 
not been confirmed, but due to the infectious nature of this illness it has been reported to the UK 
Health Security Agency (UKHSA).  All necessary measures have been taken in school. 
 
I have attached an information leaflet from the UKHSA that explains in more detail the 
management of the infection.  Should your child present with the symptoms described, please 
ensure you follow the advice enclosed. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself at school. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs C Slattery 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


